
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pray For The Sick And Afflicted: 

Delores Hendrickson 

Karen Sproles 

Judy Coley (recovering from knee surgery and doing well) 

Teddy Burgess (friend of Evelyn Murphy) 

Ken and Sherrie Roosa’s son-in-law Darryl 

Dean Cook (Dean and Shirley have gone to Florida for the winter) 

Iris Hash 

Randy Murray (Cindy Murray’s husband) 

Zachary Baxter (Susie Burdsall/Riddle’s grandson, deployed in the U.S. Navy) 

Edwin Parnell (Mike Parnell’s brother, cancer) 

Larry Waymire – Missionary from West Tenn. Undergoing treatment for 

Melanoma of the eye.  Surgery determined negative results.   

Eric Bowlen – Several severe health issues 

Al and Gertrude Reynolds - Car accident –They are doing well 

Evelyn Murphy – Recovering from shoulder replacement at home 

Melani Dodge – In need of our prayers and encouragement 

 
 

Pray For Our Shut-ins: 

Goldie Gilbert New Address:  Grand Valley Room 106 

  1501 Hubert Circle 

  Martinsville, IN  46151   
 

Pray For The Mission Work That We Support: 

John Grubb (mission work in Asia) 

Charles DiPalma (mission work in Australia and New Zealand) 

Northwest Florida School of Biblical Studies 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Next Men’s Business meeting to be announced. 

 

God’s Plan For Our Salvation: 

1. Hearing the word of God (Romans 10:17; Acts 16:32). 

2. Believing what is taught (Mark 16:16; Hebrews 11:6). 

3. Repentance (Acts 2:38; Luke 13:3; Acts 17:30). 

4. Confession (Romans 10:9, 10; Acts 8:37). 

5. Baptism (Acts 2:38; Mark 16:16; I Peter 3:21; Romans 6:3,4). 

6. After the above five steps, Faithful Christian Living (I Peter 2:11, 

12; Revelation 2:10). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   November 17, 2019 

 

      MORGAN STREET CHURCH OF CHRIST 
 

540 E. Morgan Street 

Martinsville, IN  46151 

(765) 342-6027 
 

                       

 
 

Schedule of Services: 
Sunday 

Bible Study – 9:30 AM 

Worship – 10:30 AM and 6:00 PM 

Wednesday 

Bible Study – 7:00 PM 

Thursday 

Ladies Bible Study – 11:00 AM (March – October)  
 

Radio Program: 
“Preparing For Eternity” 

Sunday Mornings 8:00 AM, WCBK 102.3 FM 
 

Website:   
www.morganstreetchurchofchrist.org 
 

Gospel Preacher – Bob Hawkins 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.morganstreetchurchofchrist.org/


What Did You Say?  
 

Are we beginning to commend ourselves again? 

Surely we do not need, as some do, letters of 

recommendation to you or from you, do 

we? 2 You yourselves are our letter, written on 

our hearts, to be known and read by all; 3 and 

you show that you are a letter of Christ, 

prepared by us, written not with ink but with the 

Spirit of the living God, not on tablets of stone 

but on tablets of human hearts.  

II Corinthians 3: 1-3 
  

Back in the day when Paul wrote this letter to 

the Corinthians, letters of recommendation may 

have been requested by churches to authenticate 

that one was a valid teacher as opposed to a 

false teacher.  At the same time, commentaries 

suggest that false teachers carried counterfeit 

letters of recommendation for the same purpose.  

Paul said that he did not need any such 

letter.  He said that his letter of 

recommendation was from Jesus Christ, written 

on their hearts, not with ink but with the Holy 

Spirit! 

Have you ever thought about what your life 

communicated?  We’ve all heard the term, 

“body language”.  Body language sometimes 

speaks volumes when we think we say nothing 

at all.  Sometimes body language suggests 

something totally contrary to what we are 

saying verbally.  Sometimes body language 

supports and emphasizes what we are trying to 

communicate… for good or not so good. 

Knowing that you should be Christ’s letter to 

those around you, what would you want to 

say?  Would you pause occasionally to “proof-

read” what is written?  Do your words and 

“body language” agree?  Is your letter 

authentic? 

Personally, I would say that many times my life 

letter has misspellings and grammatical errors 

as do many of my email communications to our 

Church.  However, hopefully I can learn from 

my mistakes, keep writing, and have a 

realization that Christ is constantly 

communicating to the people around me, 

through me.  

Dear Lord, 

I am so thankful for Your grace.  I am so 

thankful for the Holy Spirit that dwells within 

me and that it desires to speak through 

me.  Please help me speak Your words today in 

Jesus’ name.  Amen 

 
University Church of Christ 

 

https://www.universitycoc.org/what-did-you-say/

